
Temple Park Road 
South Shields 
Tyne & Wear 
NE34 0QA 

 
Email: admin@st-wilfrids.org 
Tel: 0191 456 9121  
Fax: 0191 454 5070  
 
www.st-wilfrids.org 
  

 

    
  

 
   Excellentia per fidem, per scientiam, per adiuvatum 

Head of School: Mrs D Ritchie 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs F Craik 

 
South Tyneside College Taster Day for Year 10 Students: Wednesday 3rd July 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We are delighted to offer your son / daughter an exciting opportunity to attend a taster day at South 
Tyneside College on Wednesday 3rd July. The purpose of this day is to allow students to experience what 
courses are on offer and to support them in making decisions for their future pathway beyond Year 11.  
 
Your son / daughter has been given the opportunity to experience vocational courses and will spend the 
day at South Tyneside College exploring the different options there.  The options that your child can choose 
from are:   

 Hair, Beauty and Barbering 
 Healthcare and Early Years 
 Engineering and Motor Vehicle 
 Performing Arts, Music and Art 
 Criminology, Psychology and Forensics 
 Media and Games  

 
Information about each of the subject choices on offer can be found on South Tyneside college 
website:  Course A-Z - South Tyneside College (stc.ac.uk)  Students will be involved in a careers based, 
employer-led session in the afternoon.   
 
Students attending South Tyneside College will need to wear sensible clothing and footwear for their 
sessions (e.g. Engineering students should bring sensible footwear etc.). There is no expectation for 
students to be in school uniform.  
 
Students will make their own way to and from South Tyneside College. They will be expected to arrive at 
the college main reception at 9.00am for a 9.15am start, and they will be dismissed from the college at 
2:00pm.  
The college will be providing a packed lunch for all students, but they may wish to take a small amount of 
money to purchase any additional drinks or snacks from the college refectory.  
Could I please ask you to complete the consent form below and return to school by Wednesday 19th June. If 
you have any queries or concerns regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs K Forster 

Assistant Headteacher – Lead for Sixth Form 
 

 
 



  
 

  
 

I give permission for my son/daughter to make their own way to and from South Tyneside College 
for the Taster Day on Wednesday 3rd July 2024 
 
Pupil Name: ___________________________________________________     
          
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________________________________  
          
 
 
 
 
 


